
 

 

 

 

Participation in the Botswana 51st Independence Day Parade 

 

Embassy of Japan in Botswana 

25th September 2015 

 

On the 23rd September 2017 in Gaborone, the Embassy of Japan participated 

Botswana’s 51st Independence Day parade. Ambassador Onishi and our embassy team 

with Japanese traditional carnival costumes (so called “Happi”) marched 

approximately 5 km towards Main Mall with flags of Japan and Botswana. During the 

cerebration ceremony following the parade, Ambassador Onishi was introduced as a 

main guest. 
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